
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 16th APRIL 2025 

PARISH COUNCILLORS REPORT: COUNCILLOR SUE WENNINGTON 

I have attended every parish council meeting this year, so am aware of all the issues 

brought up. 

I have attended the climate change conference and zoom meetings concerned with 

this as a Representative from our council. 

I went to both senior residents’ parties, thanks to Kathy for organising them. 

I supported the local school for their Christmas lunch and one of their nativity plays. 

I accompanied one of the CAT team in his van looking round the area and various 

hot spots to see what a good job they were doing. 

Councillor Sue Wennington 

 


